
The Federation of Boldmere Schools 
Cofield Road ▪ Sutton Coldfield ▪ B73 5SD 

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to 

embrace learning; achieve their personal best; and build their social, 
emotional and physical wellbeing. 

 

 
8th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

I wrote to you on 18th May 2021 to invite nominations for the vacancies for parent governors.  

This letter referred to the skills and experience the governing board ideally requires at this 

time.  

I am delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are 8 candidates for the 

2 vacancies. This means we must now hold a ballot. 

 

Attached to this letter is: 

 a ballot paper with the names of the candidates (in alphabetical order) 

 a copy of the personal statements from the candidates who are: 

Avtar Bhogal 

Simon Clifford 

Peter Donovan 

Tara Morton 

Stuart Pawson 

Laura Shergold 

Tonita Whittier 

Roxy Willis 

 

You may vote for up to 2 candidates. Each parent can only submit one ballot paper, regardless 

of the number of pupils you have attending the school. As indicated on the ballot paper you 

should vote by marking an X alongside the names of the parents you support. 

 

Once you have marked the ballot paper you should put it in the ballot box by 15th June 2021 

at 5pm. These can be found at either the infant or junior school in the office foyer. If it is not 

possible for you to vote in person, please return to the following address: 

bdewsbery@boldmere.bham.sch.uk. 

 

 

The election will be decided by a simple majority of votes cast. In the event of a tie, lots will 

be drawn. 

 



 
The Federation of Boldmere Schools: 

Boldmere Infant and Nursery School and Boldmere Junior School 
Executive Head:  Mr Carl Glasgow 

Telephone: 0121 464 2338/3656  Fax: 0121 464 4342/1344 
Email: enquiry@boldmere-inf.bham.sch.uk / enquiry@bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

 

When the election has been completed I will let you know the outcome. If in the meantime you 

have any queries, please let me know. 

 

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to support this election. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Becky Dewsbery 

School Business Manager 

Federation of Boldmere Schools 

 


